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December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the end of another very busy but also very successful term at Highfields, I would like to thank you 
for all your support.  We have been delighted with the manner in which students have really applied themselves to 
their studies and become involved in the wider life of the school.  They have really made the most of all the 
opportunities available at Highfields.   
 
Alongside the term dates below we also have some events during the next week to get us all in the festive spirit 
and ease us into the holidays.   
 

Event Date Venue/Information 
Carol Service Tuesday 19th December St. Bart’s Church, Penn – 7pm 

School Christmas Concert Thursday 21st December Lyceum – 7:30pm – Tickets are free, 
charity donations welcome on the door 

School closes for Christmas Friday 22nd December 12:45pm finish for all students 
School opens for all students Tuesday 9th January Normal time 

 
Could we also encourage you to regularly check the school calendar on our website for upcoming events.  
 
Whilst there is no need to book tickets for the Carol Service at St Bart’s, for those of you who wish to attend the 
Christmas Concert we would be grateful if you could book your tickets in advance through the following link. 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/highfields-school. 
 
There is no cost for tickets to the Christmas Concert although we will be collecting donations on the evening for 
two national charities that are particularly close to our hearts.   
 
Student Absence Reporting 
As previously notified, the student absence telephone reporting line has now been removed.   All student absences 
for any reason should be submitted via the website here   
 
Adverse Weather 
As the weather gets colder, in the event of seriously adverse weather which may result in a school closure, please 
refer to the school website for further information.  Adverse Weather 
 
As always, we are grateful for your continued support and wish you and your families a healthy and peaceful 
Christmas holiday and we look forward to a positive start to the New Year.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
G TATE 
HEADTEACHER 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/highfields-school
https://hswv.co.uk/
http://hswv.co.uk/school-closures-1
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